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Recently Dr. Jacob Bear expressed his wish to step down as editor-in-chief for Transport
in Porous Media. We would like to take this opportunity to thank him for his invaluable
commitment and initiatives and relentless efforts as founding editor in successfully estab-
lishing the journal. We are pleased that he will continue as associate editor of the journal.

As of this issue, volume 91:1 (2012), we are pleased to welcome Dr. Martin Blunt as new
editor-in-chief and we wish him every success in his new position.
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